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Longleaf Elementary School
SAC Meeting Minutes – October 6, 2021

Attendance in Person:
1. [bookmark: _Hlk80803309]Jason Sherburne, Principal
2. Jane Crawford
3. Barb Jaynes
4. Eddy Lynn Kledzik
5. Farah Shakoorian
6. Ruth Singer
7. Wyatt Stumbo
8. Kaylee Whalen
Attendance Via Zoom:
1. Sherrell DaSilva
2. Jess Hopkins
3. Megan Pace
4. Bojana Pejic
5. Cristina Smith
6. Paulette Swanson
7. Cathy Swarmer

Call to Order:
A meeting of the Longleaf Elementary School Advisory Council was held in the Media Center and shared with the community through Zoom on October 6, 2021. Co-Chair Ruth Singer called the meeting to order at 4:17p.m.
New Business: 
· Acceptance of September 8, 2021, Meeting Minutes
Ruth Singer moved to accept the September 8, 2021, meeting minutes. It was seconded by Eddy Lynn Kledzik.

· Longleaf Updates
Jason Sherburne gave an update on Longleaf. Longleaf has added new teachers and staff. Currently, Longleaf has 593 students.

· Parent Leadership Team Update
Eddy Lynn Kledzik gave an update on the Parent Leadership Team. The District has not scheduled meetings at this time.

· School Improvement Plan (SIP)
Kaylee Whalen shared that the School Improvement Plan has been submitted to the District.

· Verify SAC Roster
Eddy Lynn Kledzik will send the SAC Roster to verify that everything is correct.
Open Agenda:
· Buddy’s Place is doing well. Longleaf has received many donations. 
· Longleaf’s volunteer area has been moved and is fully functioning.
· Farah Shakoorian shared that Longleaf is considering putting a covered area on the front walkway. Our current quote is $109,000 for an aluminum cover. She is working on ways to fund this.
· It was brought up where we were at with the formation of Longleaf’s PTO and how we could fast forward this. Jason Sherburne shared that his goal is to get this started in December.
· Eddy Lynn Kledzik stated that we will look at if there is a need to update Longleaf’s School Advisory Council Bylaws.
· Wyatt Stumbo asked what is Longleaf’s greatest need? Jason Sherburne and Jane Crawford shared that teacher resources such as classroom libraries for new teachers’ classrooms and technology are both priorities. Megan Pace suggested that monthly we send out teachers’ resource needs to the parents.

Next Meeting Date:
The next meeting will be November 3 at 4:15 p.m.
Meeting Adjournment:
Ruth Singer adjourned the meeting at 5:08 p.m.

